
From: Stewart, Erica <elstewart@hsc.wvu.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 12:01 PM 
Subject: 2017 WVU SURI program in neuroscience ‐ please share!  
  
22	December	2016	
		
Dear	Professor	&	Chair:	
		
The	West	Virginia	University	Blanchette	Rockefeller	Neurosciences	Institute	continues	to	cultivate	the	next	
generation	of	neuroscientists	with	an	opportunity	for	undergraduate	students	to	participate	in	our	9‐week	
Summer	Undergraduate	Research	Internship	(SURI)	program.	Accepted	students	will	gain	invaluable	
experience	as	they	study	and	work	in	high‐tech	laboratories	across	almost	50	laboratories	housed	in	
modern	research	facilities.	
		
Students	accepted	to	the	2017	SURI	program	will	receive	a	$4,000	salary,	paid	throughout	the	program,	plus	
housing	in	a	WVU	dormitory,	located	near	the	Medical	Center	Campus.	More	information	about	the	2017	
SURI	program	can	be	found	here:	http://neuroscience.wvu.edu/training-and-internships/suri	
		
Attached	with	this	letter	is	a	flyer	describing	the	2017	SURI	program.		Please	forward	this	flyer	to	
prospective	students	who	may	be	interested	in	the	WVU	SURI	program.	If	you	would	also	kindly	post	a	hard	
copy	of	the	flyer	to	your	department’s	bulletin	news	board,	it	would	be	greatly	appreciated.	
		
We	appreciate	your	assistance	in	announcing	our	program	and	hope	to	recruit	qualified	students	from	your	
institution.	
		
Sincerely,	

	
George	A.	Spirou,	Ph.D.	
Co‐director,	Blanchette	Rockefeller	Neurosciences	Institute	
	
•	•	•	•	•	•	•		
 
/ Erica Stewart, MBA	
Business Operations Specialist	
WVU Blanchette Rockefeller Neurosciences Institute 
1 Medical Center Drive 
PO Box 9303 
Morgantown, WV 26506‐9303 
t: 304.293.6289 
f: 304.293.7182 
e: elstewart@hsc.wvu.edu 
http://neuroscience.wvu.edu   
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